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                                              CAIRNGORM CLUB JOURNAL

The next issue is planned to appear early in 2015 so articles should be submitted before Christmas this year.

The Journal reports and reflects the life and times of the Club so write up that special walk or climb, and set out your views on those iniquitous decisions which affect our environment. And if in doubt contact me to discuss an idea.

A short article might have 4 – 500 words and a long article ten times that. Send on a disc or as A4 hard copy to;  Editor, 9, Argyll Place, Aberdeen, AB25 2HU, or as an attachment to journal@cairngormclub.org.uk  . Any format will do but Times New Roman,11, is preferred.
                                                                                 
                                                                                                 Alister Macdonald.










